
Good evening! I hope that everyone had a wonderful holiday vacation and welcome to 2019!!! 

 

7th & 8th GRADE MPTC TRIP:​ ​On Tuesday, January 8th our 7th graders & Wednesday, January 9th our 8th 
graders will be headed to MPTC for the morning. Permission slips have been given to the students. ​There are 
a lot that have NOT been turned in, so please have your child turn them in by tomorrow.  
 
RAISING CARING KIDS:​ ​Raising Caring Kids: Using Values to Guide Good Decisions ​Children learn 
to tie their shoes, read and write, solve math problems, and remember science facts and events in history. 
Children can also learn to be good people. You can help children learn to be honest, to care about others, and 
to make good choices by talking about morals, values, and ethics together.​ ​Here’s how to talk about values. 
 
EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES:​ ​Please see the attached information for employment with the 

Rosendale/Brandon School District! 

 

 ​UPCOMING MUSIC DATES:​  

* January 7th (Monday) - MS Winter Band/Choir Concert @ Brandon - 7:00 pm 

  ​DRESS ATTIRE: ​* Band: Black Dress Pants & White Collared Dress Shirt 

                             * Choir: Black Dress Pants (No Athletic or Leggings) & Plain Colored Dress Shirt 

* January 28th (Monday) - Grades 3-5 Concert @ RI - 1:30 pm &  7:00 pm 

* May 16th (Thursday) - MS District Band/Choir Concert @ RI - 7:00 pm 

 

OTHER ATTACHMENTS:​ Pre-Excused forms & January Lunch Menu 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS: 

 

LACONIA DANCE TEAM WINTER KIDS CLINIC: ​The clinic will be held for Rosendale-Brandon Kindergarten 
through 8th-grade students on ​Friday, February 15th, 2019 ​at Laconia High School.​ Registration can be 
completed online by clicking ​here​ or visiting the Laconia Dance Team Facebook page​@LaconiaDancers​. Cost 
is $25 for the first child in the family and $20 for each additional child. Registration and fees are due by 
January 25th, 2019.​ See attached flyer for details. Questions should be directed to Jessica Buteyn at 
jbuteyn@rbsd.k12.wi.us​. 
 
YOUTH WRESTLING:​ ​Please join us for our Youth Wrestling Season KICK-OFF on Wednesday, January 9, 
2019. **See the attached flyer for more important information!!! 
 
LEARN TO SKATE:​ ​Learn to skate at the Beaver Dam Family Center! Please see the attached flyer for more 
information. 
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